
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
19th November 2021 
 
 
Polar Express Day 9th December 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of our Christmas activities in Year 1 and Foundation our pupil voice have decided to 
hold a Polar Express day on the 9th December 2021. 
 
This links into our curriculum through understanding of the world and RE, learning how people 
celebrate Christmas.  
 
In the morning we will be watching the film Polar Express, whilst having hot chocolate and 
marshmallows. Please could we be made aware of any possible allergies. In the afternoon we 
will be carrying out related themed activities.  
 
We would like to encourage the children to come to school in appropriate pyjamas and 
dressing gowns to enjoy this day. However, please could the children come to school in normal 
school footwear. 
 
We look forward to your help in making this day a great success. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Miss Purshouse and Mrs Groves  
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

Head Teacher Mrs L Hackfath LLB (Hons) PGCE 
Cooper Lane, Laceby, Grimsby 

North East Lincolnshire DN37 7AX 
Phone: 01472 318003 Fax: 01472 318009 

e-mail: office@stanfordschool.co.uk 
website: www.stanfordschool.org 

mailto:office@stanfordschool.co.uk
http://www.stanfordschool.org/

